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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

From: Patrick Keefe, Council President 

 Committee of the Whole 

Re: Pop Warner Football and Cheerleader Collation 

Date: January 18, 2023 

 

 

 Please be advised that the City Council Committee of the Whole will conduct meeting on Monday 

evening, January 23, 2023 from 5:00PM – 5:30PM in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City 

Council Chamber, Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 for the purpose of recognizing 

the 2022 championship wins by Revere Pop Warner Football and Cheerleaders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


